

# **Trafalgar Township Historical Society**

"Documenting, celebrating and preserving the agricultural heritage of North Oakville"

### **Spring 2016 Newsletter**

### **TTHS Joins Social Media!**

The Trafalgar Township Historical Society is ready to earn likes, get retweets, and go viral! The Society has joined social media in an effort to reach new audiences, and to share updates and news quickly and directly with our followers.



Connect the TTHS to your profile - please "Like" the <u>Trafalgar Township Historical</u>

<u>Society</u> page on Facebook, to receive up-to-date event and archive information. You can also join our conversations on Twitter - follow <u>@TrafTownHistory</u> and





see regular tweets about upcoming events and society news in your timeline.

## Call for Proposals: Celebrating Canada's 150th Birthday

In 2017, Canadians will gather to mark the 150th anniversary of Confederation. Sesquicentennial activities, programs, and projects are in the works across the country, and the TTHS is seeking proposals for our own celebrations! If you have ideas for events, speakers, or initiatives to help us commemorate this milestone, please send your suggestions or proposals to the Society by emailing Secretary Shelley Weichel.

The <u>Community Fund for Canada's 150th</u>, announced in March of this year by the Honourable Mélanie Joly, Minister of Canadian Heritage and administered locally by the Oakville Community Foundation, will provide thousands of small grants to local projects that build community and encourage engagement in the 150th anniversary of Confederation.

#### **TTHS Board of Directors**

Chair: Michael Reid
Vice Chair: Gord Kaitting
Secretary: Shelley Weichel
Membership: Michelle Knoll
Treasurer: Mario Testa

Treasurer: Mario Testa Archivist: Ross Wark

Members-at-Large: Cathy Duddeck & Syzan Talo

#### In this Issue:

page 2
page 2
page 3
page 4
page 5
page 6
page 8